
2nd February 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

With half term approaching and the mid-point in the school year students frequently find 

they need a new exercise book in some subjects. If you child requires a replacement book or 

several please contact NSB Reception on 01604 230240 and arrange a time to come in to 

school and collect them from Reception. You will need to provide the following details over 

the phone: 

Name of Child 

Year Group 

Which subjects exercise books you require (colour often helps) 

A time you can collect between 8:30am-3:30pm 

 

Kindest regards 

Matt Kneeshaw 

Deputy Headmaster 

Northampton School for Boys 

mkneeshaw@nsb.northants.sch.uk 

01604 230240 

 


